
Catapult Group International Ltd (ASX:CAT) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Jonathan Garland as its General Counsel and Company Secretary effective 12 August 
2020. Jonathan’s appointment follows the resignation of Markus Ziemer from these roles.

Jonathan’s career includes extensive ASX-listed general counsel and company secretarial 
experience, as well as a wide-ranging international corporate legal background. He 
brings to Catapult a wealth of experience in driving change during dynamic business 
environments. Jonathan graduated with honours degrees in both law and commerce from 
the University of Melbourne.

Commenting on Mr Garland’s appointment, Catapult’s CEO Will Lopes said: “I am 
delighted Jonathan is joining us at this exciting time as we execute on our next phase of 
growth. Jonathan’s experience in navigating complex situations to generate commercial 
outcomes will be invaluable in the execution of our strategy.”

The Board also acknowledges and appreciates the strong contribution Mr Ziemer has 
made to the company, and wishes him well for the next stage of his career. Commenting 
on Mr Ziemer’s resignation, Catapult’s Executive Chairman, Dr Adir Shiffman said: 
“Markus has played a significant role in Catapult’s evolution over the last three years and 
I’m grateful for the unwavering dedication and support he’s given the company. We wish 
him all the very best in his future endeavours.”

Authorised for release to ASX by the Catapult Board.
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